
November 2024 – Scheduled Maintenance  

  
Duration Description Last Updated 

November 16, 2024  PG&E will be performing maintenance at their substation that 
will require Gill Ranch to be shut in on November 16, 2024 
beginning at 0700 ending 1900. There will be no withdrawal 
or injection during the shut-in. 
 

11/06/2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note that the information posted above is subject to change.  If you have questions, please 

contact the Scheduling Group at 559.825.3577. 

 


